Treasurer’s Report

Potomac Valley Swimming
April 7, 2014

Budget Preparation

A Draft budget has been submitted to the Chair and the Vice Chair of Finance. The General
Chair, Vice Chair of Finance, the Controller, and the Chair of the Audit Committee are doing a
Review April 6.

The Proposed Budget will then be presented to the Board for approval on April 7™,

Respectfully submitted,

Robert D. Vincent
Treasurer
Potomac Valley Swimming



